
Upcoming Meetings
April 3, 2003
May 29, 2003
Summer is closer than you think!
Mark your calendars for HBAC’s
annual golf fundraiser on 
August 19, 2003.

Canadian Pharmaceutical Marketing / Spring 2003 41

Our December meeting has always been an occasion
to relax, have fun, and celebrate the holiday sea-

son. This year was no exception. The gathering had a
record attendance for the year, and there was the usual
laughter and great conversation throughout the
evening. And continuing our 10-year tradition, our
guests made sure that the Christmas tree was overflow-
ing with beautiful gifts for Logifem women’s shelter.

Gwen Mohamed of Logifem graciously accepted a
$1,000 cheque from HBAC president, Valerie Stocek,
as HBAC continues to support this wonderful organi-
sation. The evening’s entertainment—comedian David
Acer—kept the audience laughing and clapping all
night.

For more information on HBAC, please contact Valerie
Stocek at (514) 453-7170 or e-mail her at
vstocek@vl.videotron.ca.

HBAC Winds Up 2002 in a
Grand and Festive Way

HBAC said thank you to Maureen McCarthy (left), one of HBAC's
co-founders, and Suzie Côté (right), past president of HBAC, who
recently stepped down from the executive committee.

Presentation of $1,000 cheque to Logifem. Left to right:Valerie
Stocek, HBAC president; Gwen Mohamed, director of Logifem; and
Maryse Massé, HBAC treasurer.
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